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April 2017 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

I would like to take this opportunity to share with you our plans for the final day of term on Friday 7th 
April 2017. As is tradition, we shall be holding a full School assembly to end the term – this will be year 
11 students’ final whole School assembly. On Friday 7th April students will do sessions one to three 
followed by an extended break before gathering for the assembly which we expect to conclude at around 
1pm. Students will then be dismissed to begin the Easter holidays. We return on Monday 24th April for a 
normal School day. Please note that Friday 28th April will be a staff INSET day so School will be closed 
to students. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for the support you have shown the 
School during this term. There have been many successes and considerable progress has been made. The 
future for our School is bright and our determination to be the best we can be is more marked than ever. 

After Easter we welcome our new Associate Principal, Mr Manny Kelay, who will take up his post with 
us. I would like to wish him well as we enter another exciting phase of the Thorns Journey. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Gary Baker 
Acting Principal
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